## Ebona named RurALCAP president

Ebona replaces Bob Brean, who resigned to assume the position of Deputy Director for the Division of Community Development, in the Department of Community and Regional Affairs.

RurAL CAP is a non-profit organization which seeks to further the interests of low-income rural Alaskans. Managed by a twenty-one member Board, the RurAL CAP staff administers target area programs addressing Early Childhood Education (Head Start), Energy, Alcoholishm, Natural Resources, Subsistence and Citizen Participation.

The Board of Directors of the Rural Alaska Community Action Program, Inc. (RurAL CAP) elected Andrew Ebona of Juneau to be their new President at their recent meeting in Hoonah. Ebona is the representative of the Central Council, Tlingit and Haida Indians of Alaska, on the RurAL CAP Board.

"I look forward to serving as Board President of an organization devoted to representing the interests of rural residents." Ebona continued, "I'm hoping to continue the tradition of leadership that RurAL CAP has always enjoyed."